
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF CUSTOMS, CENTRAL EXCISE & 
SERVICE TAX, N-5, TOWN CENTRE, CIDCO, AURANGABAD- 431 030

F. No. VIII(Cus)189/ TA/2011              Dated         30.05.2011

PUBLIC NOTICE NO. 07 /2011

It is hereby notified for the information of all the Custom House Agents 

operating  in  Aurangabad  Customs  that  henceforth  the  written  examination 

under  Regulation-8  of  the  Custom  House  Agents  Licensing  Regulations 

(CHALR)  –  2004 will  be held on  5th of  September  of  every year  in  order  to 

ensure certainty and adherence to the time limit as specified in the Regulation. It 

is further informed that, if in a particular year, 5th September happens to be a 

holiday; the written examination will be held on the next working day.

This  Public  Notice  is  issued  with  reference  to  communication 

F.No.1191/03/2010-Confl.  dated  18.04.2011  from  the  Directorate  General  of 

Inspection, Customs & Central Excise, New Delhi in order to ensure certainty 

and adherence to the time limit specified in the Regulation.

Public  Notice  inviting  the  applications  and  specifying  the  requisite 

documents will be issued by this office in the month of June of every year.

                                                                                           
        (O.P. LALWANI)

                                                                                    Dy.Commissioner (Customs)
Copy to:

1. All Concerned
2. CHA Association Aurangabad
3. Notice Board


